
31st March 2021 

 

Re: NOTIFICATION OF PRICE CHANGE – EFFECTIVE 3rd MAY 2021 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Please find attached our new price list, effective Monday May 3rd, 2021. This new price file takes 
into account the significant increase in copper and the increases in shipping costs. 

 

In some instances, we have been able to hold the current prices of items that have no copper 
content, for example our loose tube fibre, tight buffer fibre and fibre preterms. 

 

If you would like us to supply this price list in a compatible format for your specific system or would 
like assistance with loading this price file, please contact our data file administrator, Mark Walls at 
mark.walls@mge.com.au with your requirements. If you wish to send your current system data to 
Mark, he will also be happy to assist you in updating your database to remove any obsolete 
products or incorrect coded products. 

 

We are committed to delivering our customers with the right solutions for their needs. If you have 
any questions, special requirements or project enquiries please call us on 1800 66 99 99. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Regards 

Steve Mannion 

CEO 
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